
May 2016 
 
 
Dear 1st Grade Parents, 
 
Next week (see dates below), 1st grade classes will have “performance 
time” during their regularly scheduled music class.  What that means is that 
your child can bring in his or her instrument to play a prepared piece for the 
class.  A prepared song or dance is also acceptable. I will have a piano 
available for any pianists, and a CD player for accompaniment if needed.  
 
This performance time is OPTIONAL and for students only. Feel free to 
email me if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mrs. Kathy Snow 
katherine.snow@chester-nj.org 
 
 
 
Music Class Performance Days – 1st Grade: 

Monday, May 16, Mrs. McAvinn 

Tuesday, May 17, Mrs. Gambuti 

Wednesday, May 18, Mrs. Donlon  

Thursday, May 19, Mrs. Weber 

Friday, May 20, Mrs. Arturi 
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